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October 2023 
 
Reminder to Board reps for fall walks – please consult with your Head Spiritual 
about the pilgrim letters and any modifications he or she may want to make and 
communicate those changes to me, please.  
 
I’ll be contacting you approx. 2 weeks prior to your walk as a check in for pre-
walk information.  
 
Respectfully submitted – 
Heather McCreary 


